
Sayyid Al-Hakeem stresses local government success, acquire opportunities
authority

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with the Chairman of the

Provincial Council of Wasit, Mr. Ali Sulaimon Al-Shammeri, his deputy, and several council

members. His Eminence was briefed on the developments in public services in the province and

the level of services provided to the citizens of Wasit. H.E. emphasized the need to ensure the

success of local governments, the importance of seizing opportunities and authority, and the

importance of joint coordination with ministries to complete projects, especially those that

are stalled. H.E. also called for efforts to stabilize local governments and allow them to

focus on serving citizens.

H.E. also highlighted the importance of advancing the province's economic characteristics, such

as agriculture, industry, tourism, and oil. Moreover, H.E. called for strategic projects to

promote these sectors and other projects that would enhance citizens' confidence in local

governments.


